Sir,

I am directed to inform you that next meeting of Standing
Committee of Island Development Authority (IDA) will be held on
26.07.2010 at New Delhi. The present status/action taken report of
the various issues discussed in the 12t% IDA meeting is urgently
required by the Administration to prepare folder for Hon’ble Lt.
Governor, Chief Secretary and Principal Secretary (Planning) who will
be attending the meeting. A copy of the last updated action taken
report on the points pertaining to your department is enclosed.

It is, therefore, requested to kindly submit the present
status/Action Taken Report of the issues pertaining to your
department as on 30.06.2010 to the undersigned by 12.7.2010
positively through fax/special messenger. If there is no change in the
status, the same may also be informed.

Yours faithfully,

\o N - quumﬁ

[ 7 Qete
(Sobhana K.Unny)
Assistant Secretary (Plg.)
Encl: As above.



